
The Reading Corner

This week, we launched our exciting
new Bedtime Bags for our Reading
Stars. This bag will contain hot
chocolate, some biscuits, a teddy, a
book from the library, and a notebook
to write your thoughts about the book
you have read. Please ensure that
these are returned each week by
Friday with the teddy, notebook 
and library book inside to ensure 
everyone gets a fair chance to 
take one home.

How to Support Your
Child at Home

Bedtime BagsHome Reads
Certificates

We are launching our

home reads certificates

this week as well. When

your child reaches a

certain milestone, they

will receive a certificate

in class to celebrate their

effort.

A monthly Reading round-up from Saint Mary’s!

Please ensure you are reading every night for at
least 10 minutes with your child. While they are
reading, you should ask them questions to check
their understanding. It is also useful to read the
same passage to your child before they read it,
to show them how it should sound. 

Shout Out!
To our librarians,

Rebeca-Maria and Daniel

who have volunteered

every lunchtime to try

and get our library books

all scanned in to our new

library system and

sorted into categories

over the last few weeks!


